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July 10, 2017 
 
 

Senator Chuck Grassley 
United States Senate Committee on the Judiciary 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building  
Washington, D.C. 20510-6050 
 

Re: Christopher Wray, FBI Director Nominee 
 

Dear Senators, 
 

The Atlanta Chapter of the Society of Former Special Agents of the F.B.I. has asked me to 
communicate our endorsement of Christopher Wray as Director of the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation. 
 

During his tenure as Assistant United States Attorney for the Northern District of Georgia, many 
of our members came to know him by working closely with him in the criminal justice process. 
Comments such as: “Dedicated; hard-working; thoroughly committed; conscientious and fully 
committed to doing the right thing the right way.” 
 

During your deliberations, please accept our sincerest and most respectful endorsement of Mr. 
Wray. 
 

Should you require additional information, you may contact me and I will be happy to assist in 
any way possible. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
JOSEPH V. CAVALLO, Chairman 
SFSAFBI – ATLANTA 
 
 
JVC/tbh 
Pc: Senator Johnny Isakson 
       Senator David Perdue 


